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Dear Paw Creek, 

 

It has been such a joy for so many of us to be together in worship these past two 

weeks! As we reclaim the familiar patterns, as we relish the hugs and handshakes, as 

we  enjoy the surprises of each new week (so good to welcome back the choir last 

Sunday!) - through it all there is an enormous sense of gratitude for all the essential 

workers and medical professionals who brought us to this point. And above all, 

gratitude to God for care and protection. Let us remember in our prayers those 

families for whom these are bittersweet days, especially those who lost loved ones 

during the months of pandemic, whether from Covid or any other illness. And let us 

hold close those in our circle of family, church and friends, who are not yet ready to 

venture out fully. We are grateful that as a church community we are now able to 

worship with them virtually each week, and will continue to do that into the years 

ahead. 

 

I know that vacation time is beginning for many of our families - yet another sign of 

return to familiar patterns. Whether here or away, please be safe, enjoy your family 

time, and come back rested for new adventures in the months ahead. 

 

And if you are around, remember that on the second Sunday of each summer month 

(starting this Sunday, June 13), we have a light breakfast and summer devotional 

Sunday school lesson beginning at 9:15 in the CFC. Regular Sunday school classes 

resume for all ages in September. 

 

May the familiarity of summer blessing resound for all of us in these weeks ahead. 

 

Blessings, Elliott 

From the Pastor... 



Graduation Sunday 
Sunday June 20 we will be celebrating the graduation of Colby Todd Miller and Madelyn Sudderth.  
 
 

Colby Todd Miller 
Colby graduated from Providence High School on June 2nd. He plans to attend Central Piedmont 
Community College in the fall to pursue a degree in business management. 
 

Madelyn (Maddie) Sudderth 
Maddie graduated from Hopewell High School and will be attending UNCW in the fall. She is in the 
Honors College there, hoping to study Criminal Justice and Psychology. She received the Chick-fil-A 
Scholarship. She’s in the National Honor Society, DECA and will hopefully be getting the Cambridge 
Diploma from her school. 
 
After the service we will have cookies and lemonade on the front lawn. 

PW Scholarships  
PW Scholarships are available for young adults who will be attending a college, university, or technical 
school in 2021.  You may apply two times for the PW scholarship.  Scholarships are awarded based according 
to the number of applications and funds available each year.    Please contact Celia Gray at 
celia@tcgracing.com or 704-756-9697 to apply. 

mailto:celia@tcgracing.com


The Rev. Gary Bryant Memorial Prayer Garden Brick Pavers 
 

We are still taking orders for Prayer Garden Brick Pavers.  
 

These are a great gift idea!  Great for Birthdays, Graduations, Weddings, Babies, Mother’s/Father’s Day, 
Anniversaries and Eagle Scouts!  A wonderful way to celebrate a loved one & family with a beautiful 

memory that will last forever. 
 

Each brick paver cost $40. 
 

Order forms available in the Narthex, Church Office, and Website.  

Summer Combined Sunday School Class 
  
We will be having Combined Sunday School Class for children, youth and adults the 2nd Sunday of each 
month during June, July and August. Please note: This will take place in the CFC. 
 
9:15 - 9:45  Refreshments provided by Fellowship Committee 
9:45 -10:00  Prayer requests and prayer 
10:00 - 10:30  Combined Sunday School Class - Lesson 
 
Please save the dates June 13, July 11 and August 8 
 
Our lesson for June 13, "Love and Protection," will be led by Celia Gray. 
 
~Thank you, Christian Education Committee 

 
 
 

Paw Creek Church 
 

Thank you & God Bless You for all you have done for me!!! 
 

 
Regina McGee-Paplion 
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P aw  C re e k   
P re s b yt e r i a n  C h u rc h  

Lord, we thank you for... 

P.O.BOX 64 
Paw Creek, NC  28130-0064 

Seek ........................... Matthew 6:33 

Serve ....................... 1 Samuel 12:24 

Praise ............................ Psalm 111:1 

Love Christ! .....................1 John 4:12 

 

Have a Prayer Request?  To put someone on 

our prayer chain, obtain permission from 

the person or family involved, then contact 

Joy Tyler (phone captain -  (704) 399-8040) -

and- Ann Cashion (email captain - 

acatlake@gmail.com) 

 

Know someone Who Needs a Visit?  Please 

contact the Church Office or Rev. Elliott Hipp 

(704) 392-0329 

Upcoming Sermon Titles 

 

Sunday, June 13 

3rd Sunday after Pentecost 

Mark 4: 26-34 

“A Mystery Story” 
 

Sunday, June 20 

4th Sunday after Pentecost 

Graduation Sunday 

Mark 4: 35-41 

“Bringer of Peace” 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, June 27 

5th Sunday after Pentecost 

Mark 6: 1-13 

“Go to the Villages” 
 

Sunday, July 4 

6th Sunday after Pentecost 

Celebration of the Lord’s Supper 

Mark 6: 30-44 

Part 1: “A Deserted Place” 

   Next Newsletter 

 
The next Newsletter will be June 24th.  The 

deadline for Newsletter submissions is  

Tuesday, June 22nd at noon. 

 

Thank you! Kim 

    Bible Study 
 

Wednesday Night Bible Study is now on break for 

the summer until September. 


